
To our legislators: 
 

Please act and pass this legislation now to protect school districts from potentially 
devastating financial losses due to lawsuits related to COVID 19. 
 

Students will be harmed if we don't have protection.  Oregon students have already 
suffered, and if you don't act now, the negative consequences will increase.   Dollars 
that need to be spent on helping students to recover from academic & social 
emotional setbacks from this pandemic, will instead be spent on lawyers who wish to 
make money at the expense of our children. 
 

That is not right.   
 

You have the ability to help.  Please do this. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Respectfully, 
Chris Cronin, Chair, JD SD #3 

 


